January 17, 2012 - Special Meeting

The Special Meeting of the Town of Farmington board was called to order at 7:00 pm. All board
members were present. The purpose of the meeting was to consider the wording of the advisory
referendum question for the spring election on the library.

Board members agreed that the electors wanted to have the referendum regarding the library held
before the next annual meeting.

After some discussion, it was decided that the referendum would consist of two questions:

Electors would be instructed to answer only one:

-Shall the property be retained for future needs of the township, i.e. housing, assisted living, etc.?
Or

-Shall the property be put on the market?

A motion was made by Mulder to approve the referendum wording for the April ballot, seconded
by Kirchner. Motion passed.

Motion to adjourn by Kirchner, seconded by Mulder. Meeting adjourned at 7: 29pm.



